PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.

\ Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

14 January 2014

Mr Anthony Jordan
fvi-request-1398-1493c63b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

Official Information Act Request
Thank you for your request of 10 January 2014 seeking the following information:
ACC's clarification of the following terms: Disability, Impartial, and Independent.

ACC’s understanding of the following professional qualifications, scopes of practice, or specialist
services:

Neurologist.
Neuro-Psychiatrist.
Neuro-Psychologist.
Neuro-Psychotherapist.
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Lastly, whether any of these specialist scopes can be substituted by another vendor of different
qualification and experience.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 13
February 2014.

You may be aware that the Official Information Act states that ACC has a maximum of 20 working days
to respond to your request. Section 2 of the Official Information Act notes that the days between
25 December and 15 January (inclusive) are not included in the definition of a working day. As your
request was received on 10 January 2014, ACC has until 13 February 2014 to respond.

Please contact me by email at Adam.Houppermans@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding

this letter.

Yours sincerely

Adam Houppermans
Advisor, Government Services
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